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May 2nd, 2024 

 
 

The Township of Maple Shade is pleased to announce that as of 8:00am today the 

Maple Shade Fire Department has returned to active status.  Under the newly 

combined leadership of Chief Dan Kerr and Deputy Chief Andrew Simonsick, Jr., the 

men and women of the department have been given the nod from State and County 

officials to begin performing the duties of fire protection services for our community. 

  

We are grateful to our neighboring municipal partners who have been serving our 

community throughout this transition and we pledge our continued diligence as we 

grow and improve our fire protection services. 

  

To our residents, thank you for your patience and understanding as we continue to 

work through the remaining issues to provide modern-day fire protection services to 

our community. 

  

Township of Maple Shade 
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